
 
 
 

 
Our reference: KLO letter yr10 mocks TT/lh 

24th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As promised please follow the link to your child’s mock timetable, a hard copy has been given to students 
via tutor time this morning.  You will see that the first mock exam is Wednesday, 12th June and their last 
mock paper is Monday, 1st July. 
 
As previously communicated, the year 10 mock examinations are an extremely important part of the 
preparation for GCSE subject exams and also form part of the evidence used by teachers to make 
predicted grades.  Your child will need these predicted grades to make applications to further education 
providers in the first term of year 11.   
 
Should your child miss a mock exam they will score a ‘0’ for that paper and therefore are more likely to 
get a lower grade overall.  If this is in a subject with only one mock paper, this will result in a U grade 
("Ungraded" - a failure to achieve a grade.)  Please read through our late to exams protocol with your 
child so that the process is understood. 
 
Please support your child to revise for and attend all scheduled mock examinations, coming prepared with 
the correct equipment, which is as follows: 
 

- Black pen x2 
- Pencil 
- Ruler 
- Rubber 
- Highlighter pen for subjects such as English, history, geography, RE 
- Scientific calculator for maths, science and geography papers 

 
We know that many students have already been completing independent study through homework and 
revision.  However if your child is yet to begin, details of what to revise and resources to support revision 
can be found here. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
K Loosley 
K Loosley 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.countyhigh.org.uk/files/pdf/exams/yr10-mock-exams-summer24.pdf
https://www.countyhigh.org.uk/files/policies/exams-late-arrivals-protocol.pdf
https://student-revision.cchs.school/year-10-revision

